
Neuse River Valley Model Railroad Club 
1615 Old Louisburg Rd. 

Raleigh, NC 27604 
 
 
Greetings Show Vendors, 

 

The 40th annual Neuse River Valley Model Railroad Club's fall train show and sale will be held 
November 9-10 in the NC State Fairgrounds Exposition building this year (the same building as the 
Spring Show was held in) for this year only.  In 2025 the fall show moves back to the larger Jim 
Graham building so, for this year only, we are constrained by the number of tables we can utilize. 

 

Please complete the enclosed Vendor Application and return it with your payment as soon as 
possible, as there will probably be a waiting list based on the vendor interest already expressed.   
Please note the table pricing, the included number of chairs, and cost for additional chairs when 
the total cost is included.  The included Terms and Conditions are a part of the Vendor Application 
and must be followed.  Also please let us know if you need electrical power. 

 

Payment in full is required no later than September 9, 2024, to guarantee the table reservation.  If 
payment is not received, the application will be moved to the wait-list.  

 

On the back of his page is the proposed layout of the venue.  If you pre-registered at the spring show 
and requested specific table numbers or locations, they should be listed on the application and 
marked on this layout.  We have tried to repeat the spring show locations even though more tables 
have been added for the fall show which revised the table numbers. 

 

There will be 6 working layouts of spectacular craftsmanship available as well as other static 
displays and we expect record crowds.  Thank you for your patience with us as we know these are 
challenging conditions, but we are diligently working to make this the best show ever.   

 

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact me at bobwitwer@gmail.com or 
919.632.0785.  I look forward to seeing all of you there, 

 

Best regards, 

Bob Witwer 

Show Committee Chairman 

  


